
4/9/2013    OVERISEL TOWNSHIP 

            Meeting Notes for 4/9/2013 
 

 

The regular monthly meeting of the Overisel Township Board was held Tuesday, April 9, 2013 at 7:30 pm. 

in the Overisel Township Hall. All members were present. 

The meeting was called to order by supervisor Russ Van Dam and Renee Hop opened with prayer. 

 

 The minutes of the March 19, 2013 board meeting were read for approval. 

 The Annual budget hearing minutes were read for approval. 

 New Deputy Reinaldo Retamal introduced himself and has started today. 

 Bob Kaarlie from the Road Commission spoke on road funding. 

 Dennis McKee of Consumers Energy introduced the smart meters being placed in our township.

 Commissioner Jim Storey gave an update on community activities. 

 The Fire Report will be emailed to the board. 

 May 7 will be an election for Zeeland School residents with two renewals on the ballot.  

 

1. A motion was made by Pat Reuschel and supported by Tom Flokstra to approve the low bid of 

Hamilton Asphalt to seal the fire barns and township parking lot for $2,150. Motion Carried. 

 

2. A motion was made by Harv Jipping and supported by Renee Hop to approve the bills. Motion 

Carried. 

 

3. A motion was made by Russ Van Dam and supported by Harv Jipping that the meeting stand 

adjourned. Motion Carried. 

  

The next regular meeting of the Overisel Township Board will be held Tuesday, May 14, 2013 at 7:30 pm 

in the Overisel Township hall.  

  

 

       Renee Hop, Clerk 


